
Alby with Thwaite Parish Council 

Extraordinary Meeting of the Alby with Thwaite Parish Council held 
on 17/08/15  

Minutes  
Present; 
Cllr Steven Wade 
Cllr Lesley Henessessy  
Cllr John Mims  
Cllr Stephen Jordon 
Cllr Will Cutts  

5 members of the public. 

1. Apologies for absence, Cllr James Buchan, Cllr Barry Fitzpatrick, District 
Cllr Norman Smith. 

2.   Declarations of interest- none  

3. To consider planning application 
 PF/15/1088  Variation of condition 2 of Planning Permission ref PF/12/0767 
to allow adjustment to building position and insertion of two windows. | 
Oaklea, Thwaite Common, Erpingham, Norwich, NR11 7QG. 

It was unanimously agreed to object to the application. 
Reasons; moving of the original location by more than 2 metres without 
planning permission and the exclusion of the velux roof light and insertion of 
two extra windows that are  close to and overlook the boundary. Both of these 
variations to the permitted plans affect the neighbouring properties. 
It was suggested that if the plans were submitted again with the two windows 
both being velux roof lights it would have less impact on the surrounding 
properties and also give the advantage of extra natural light in the kitchen 
area of the annexe. 

The meeting closed at 8.20 pm  

Date and time of next meeting 21st October 2015.

S. Vince - Clerk for Alby with Thwaite Parish Council. 
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